
Sunday May 11 

Woodley Park News 

WPCA is looking into improving/enlivening the edge of Rock Creek Park at the 
southwest corner of Connecticut and Calvert. If you have an interest in working on the 
project (no particular experience necessary), please let me know. 

Last month, the Deputy Mayor for Education released a report that described three 
"policy options" for DCPS district boundaries and feeder patterns. One of the options 
would change the schools that children would attend after going to Oyster-Adams and 
John Eaton. At its meeting last week, the WPCA Executive Committee agreed (pending 
additional input from members) that it would advocate against these changes and for 
retaining the existing feeder patterns for both schools. Please let me or any Exec Comm 
member know if you disagree. 

Still have your old trash and recycling containers, waiting for the city to pick them 
up? DPW now says that it is conducting a "citywide blitz" (starting yesterday) to remove 
the unwanted cans. The thing to be wary of is that they will take all cans they find in 
public space (alleys and curbs). So you need to be sure that the cans you want to keep 
are on your property. 

The Ward 3 of the DC Department of Health’s 2014 Animal Health Fair will be on 
Saturday May 31 at the 39th and Newark Streets dog park from 9 to 11:30 am. Free 
vaccinations, dog licenses and more. Details here. 

Calendar 

Wednesday June 4, 7:30 at Stanford. WPCA Executive Committee meeting. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

Saturday June 7, WPCA haz materials cleanout and shredding day, drop-off in the 
Maret School parking lot. See DPW's website for what we may -- and may not -- accept 
(you can ignore the shredding limits because we will have our own shredding truck). 

Saturday June 14, Spring Picnic. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 

© Woodley Park Community Association 

 


